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Question No. 91 

Senator Hanson-Young asked the following question at the hearing on 23 February 2009: 

Last year the Committee asked the Department of Immigration about the trafficking review that 
commenced in 2007, and was told that the findings were made available to The Attorney General’s 
Department who held further consultations in June 2008 at the People Trafficking Roundtable. 
When do we expect to see a response from the Government on this? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Attorney-General's Department, the Department of Immigration and Citizenship and the Office 
for Women have provided advice about the People Trafficking Visa Framework and other 
associated measures under the Anti-trafficking strategy.  The Government is currently considering 
that advice. 


